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 Testimony     on     North     Dakota     House     Bill     1340 

 The     ability     of     a     political     subdivision     to     circumnavigate     the     will     and     intention     of     the     State     of     North     Dakota’s 
 legislative     bodies     must     not     be     allowed.     Specifically,     the     matter     of     the     City     of     Fargo     enacting     zoning     rules     that 
 disallow     the     legal     transfer     of     firearms     by     a     small     business     owner     possessing     an     FFL     is     egregious.     A 
 home-based     FFL     poses     no     more     risk     to     the     general     public     than     a     home-based     daycare. 
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